

Maplewoodstock 2024
Meeting Agenda - March 13th

- **Finances – Tom/Gary/Brad**
 - Advertising/Sponsorships
 - Overview/status of budget

- **Band Applications – Stats and status – Jim**
 - Possible date for music selection meeting
Either Saturday 3/30 or Sunday 3/31

- **Headliners - Tarquin**
Status

- **Volunteers – Tom and all**

- **Art Vendors????? – Kevin and all**
We need to make a decision in this meeting.
 - Discuss possibility of higher tiered pricing for kids focused vendors (face painting, ice cream, etc)

- **Food vendors - Kevin**
Is there anything to discuss yet?

- **Festival layout – Tom to lead/discussion by all**
We need to make a decision in this meeting

- **Festival Aesthetics – Tarquin/Susan**
Need to make a decision on how to proceed in this meeting

- **Merch – Jamie/Tarquin**
FINAL DESIGN IS DUE NOW!!!!!!!!!!
 - Mayfest – did we sign up?
 - Merch other than t-shirts?
 - Volunteers?

- **Kid zone – Jamie**
 - Big Mark – do we want to take over ticket sales/collections?
Volunteers??

- **Port-o-Potties**
 - Accessible units and placement

- How much would we pay to have someone clean for 2 days?
- Water discussion - **Brad**
We need to make a decision in this meeting
- 50/50 and other revenue ideas – **Brad/Susan**
We need to make decisions in this meeting
- Other
 - Accessibility discussion. – **Brad/Susan**
 - Ice – Lets get this nailed down now instead of last minute – **Volunteers?**